Officer Term Limit Proposed Changes

On February 28, 2022, the Board of Directors voted unanimously to eliminate the following sentence from the AHIMTA By-Laws found on Page 8, Article 5 Officers, Paragraph B. Term. The sentence to be eliminated is the last sentence in the paragraph and reads, "No director may succeed himself/herself in an officer position more than one time for a total of four years." Essentially this change removes term limits for our officers. Officer still need to be elected by the Board of Directors every two years.
